
To support our team we are looking for a motivated and committed 

Biomedical Analyst 

Technical Assistant and Biologist 
 

Institute of Hygiene and Medical Microbiology, employment 40 hours/week, with immediate effect, third-party 

funding, initially limited to 1 year with the option of extension 

 

Your area of responsibility 

• Processing of human samples for the detection of bacteria, fungi and parasites in the routine laboratory 
• Preparation of antibiograms 
• Technical validation of findings 
 

We are looking forward to 

• Completed Bachelor's degree in Biomedical Analytics or equivalent training (BMA) 
• Completion of a scientific or technical education at Bachelor's level (Technical Ass.; Biologist) 
• Entry in the Health Professions Register (BMA) 
• Ability to work in a team and independence 
• Commitment and flexibility 
• Willingness to work late and weekend shifts 
 

You can expect 

Located in the centre of Tyrol, we offer the best conditions at an attractive location, a secure and long-term job, a 

value-oriented working environment, exciting and varied activities, the opportunity for professional and personal 

training as well as numerous (voluntary) additional company benefits. 

For the intended employment group IIIb, the minimum wage under the collective agreement is currently € 

3,071.30 gross per month (14 x per year) and may possibly increase on the basis of the provisions of the 

collective agreement by taking into account previous work-specific experience as well as by other remuneration 

components associated with the special features of the job. 

 

Your application 

Please send your detailed application digitally (as pdf files) by 15.02.2025 to: bma-bakteriologie@i-med.ac.at  

Institute of Hygiene and Medical Microbiology 
Schöpfstraße 41 
6020 Innsbruck 
 

The Medical University of Innsbruck strives to increase the proportion of women among scientific and general 

university staff, especially in management positions, and therefore expressly encourages qualified women to 

apply. In the case of under-representation, priority will be given to women with the same qualifications. 


